
copy for Mr. MaoFarlaae

October
nineteenth
1932.

Dr. Lionel Lindsay, 
3438 McTavish Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Lindsay:

’”lth reference to your note of Sunday 
end the ventilator grille which you would like to put la 
in your casement, let œe say that our Superintending Engineer 
has examined the project, the Insurance authorities are 
agreable and you may take It that the University is agreable 
as well.

There Is just one thing filch I feel I 
should call attention to at the present time. I understand you 
bum oil and that there may some tlma be objectionable fumes - 
whether that would force us to keep our windows on thet side 
closed I don't know, but if that does arlae then we can discuss 
the matter again. In the meantime, I think we must take a chance.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


